
                 
 

 
 
 

                                                            
Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes 

Sarah Paulino 
 

       Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors is pleased to announce that Sarah Paulino has 
joined the firm as a full time Sales Associate in the 
Ridgewood office. Ms. Paulino holds a degree in Computer 
Science and has an extensive background in the 
International Import/Export business. This experience has 
given her insight into many different cultures and made her 
extremely comfortable with diversity. Combined with Sarah’s outstanding people skills, 
her personal history has proven to be helpful with her Real Estate career.  
        Looking forward to being a part of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Sarah Paulino hopes 
to provide her clients with the professional and more personalized service that 
characterizes the firm’s reputation. Whether they are buying or selling a home, Sarah will 
be dedicated to assisting customers with their individual needs in an organized and timely 
manner.  
        After living in Fort Lee for 23 years, Sarah currently resides in Paramus with her 
three children and significant other. She is fluent in Spanish and in her spare time is a 
parent volunteer at the Parkway School. 
 Sarah can be reached at 201-445-4554 ext. 52, 201-574-3737 (cell) or 
spaulino@tocr.com.  


